
Hello, 

After reading the proposed ordinance, where is the money coming from to pay for this county employee?  

Why is this not a joint effort with Sheriff Matt Kendall? Have there been that many complaints? Most complaints are 

about the Board of Supervisors, not the Sheriffs Department.  

Past ordinances have failed and County dollars wasted. 

Thank you, 

Melanie 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


